
A note from Pastor Owen Scott…  
 

The Lord is doing some exciting things at Valley 
Church.  Lives are being touched and many are 
growing in the Lord and beginning to share their faith.  
I have no doubt that the Lord will continue to bless 
and grow us in every way till Jesus comes! It’s 
important that we reach out to one another and 
involve each person in the community and life of our 
church.  It’s easy for people to get neglected and 
overlooked.  Everyone needs friends.  I encourage you 
to look around you this morning.  Do you see anyone 
who looks new?  Go over and introduce yourself.  If 
they’re sitting alone, ask them if they would like to sit 
with you.  Be friendly.  Go out of your way to include 
others in the conversation and fellowship following 
the services.  You might consider inviting a family…a 
single person…or even some of the young people over 
for coffee or home for lunch.  If you’re part of a 
Growth Group, invite them to your group.  As we open 
our homes and our hearts to one another, tremendous 
things will happen and there will be an explosion of 
love and care in our church body.  Oh yes, and don’t 
forget the Valley Church rule…”If you’ve come more 
than four times to the church, you’re no longer a 
visitor…you’re now a greeter”.  Each Sunday as you 
come through the doors, ask the Holy Spirit to direct 
you to who you should talk to then trust Him to place 
you beside the right individuals.  As you begin your 
ministry of friendship and hospitality, a fresh 
excitement will come over you and each Sunday will 
become an opportunity to be used greatly by the Lord. 

Valley Church… 
                    There’s a place for you!       

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Equipped in the Spirit…Equipped in the Word  
Going everywhere…meeting needs in Jesus Name 

  
 

October 30th, 2016 
 

Lynn Valley Full Gospel Church 
1160 E. 29th Street, North Vancouver V7K 1C2 

Ph. (604)980-0307 E-Mail info@valleychurch.ca 
Website: www.valleychurch.ca 

http://www.valleychurch.ca/


Sunday at Valley Church… 
 

Services at 9:00 & 11:00 am – Matthew Koshy will be speaking in 
both services.  There is a supervised Mini-Kids Centre for children 
under 3 years in the 11 am service.  (The Mini-Kids Centre is 
unsupervised during the 9 am service – Parents are asked to stay 
with their children.)  Nursery facilities available to mothers with 
babies.  

 
Join us for a coffee & cookies on the patio! Join us for 
coffee on the patio after the service today…a great chance to 

meet a new friend. 
                                                        

What’s happening at Valley Church? 
 
ESL (English as a Second Language - Monday evenings at 7 pm.  For info 
call Elaine Englar at 604-986-4288 or Margot Fraser at 778-980-4452 
 
Intercessory Prayer Group  
Tuesday mornings at 9:30 am in the nursery - If you are a part of the Valley 
Church family, you are invited to join this group to pray each week. If you 
have a prayer request, please fill in the enclosed prayer card. The group also 
appreciates hearing about your answers to prayer!  
 
SOULTREK  (Grades 8-12) - Tuesdays at 7 pm.  Contact Luke at 604-980-
0307 or luke@valleychurch.ca  for details. 
 
TEAM 57 – (Grades 5-7) on Wednesdays from 4-6 pm.  (No charge) 
 
Ladies Morning Out  -  Thursday mornings from 9:00 to 11:00 am.  If your 

Thursday mornings are free and you would like to connect with other 

women, feel free to join us!  Childcare is provided. For info, contact Kristina 

at kristina_kurtz@hotmail.com   

Curious about Christianity?  Ask anything about life, faith and God at 
ALPHA on Thursday evenings at 6:45 pm.  Dinner will be provided.  
Invitations are available at the info desk in the foyer. To register, contact 
the office at info@valleychurch.ca    
                                                                                                                                  
Young Adults Group - Thursdays at 7:30 pm at the church.  For info, call 
Simon & Oyuki Bodlack at 778-689-4636 or contact them at  
simonbodlack@gmail.com 
 
Spanish group – Friday evenings at 7 pm.  For info, contact Jorge & Jeanette 
Rios at 604-971-3070. 

 

GriefShare – A 13 week video series for those dealing with the death of a 
loved one.  The video, “Complicating Factors”  will be shown on Saturday, 
November 5th at 10 am.  For further information contact Lillian Gorrie at 
lgorrie@shaw.ca  
 

Its time to fill your Christmas Shoe Box!  Boxes can be 
picked up today and returned the week of November 
20th.  Please DO NOT put in liquids, candy or toothpaste.  
Contact Mel or Krisha for info. 
 

Coats for the Carrall Street Mission – Next Sunday, November 6th, we will 
be collecting warm coats for the mission.  Check your closet! 
 
If you are new to Valley Church or would like to pass on some new 
information, please take a moment to fill in a Valley Church Connection 
Card and drop it in one of the boxes beside the exits. You’ll find the cards  in 
the holders on the chairs in front of you. 
 

NO PARKING!  A reminder not to park in the Blue Shore 
parking spaces OR any of the RESERVED 24 HOUR spots -  If 
you do, you may be towed. 

 
We will be having a Baptismal Service on Sunday, November 27th – If 
you would like to baptized in water at that time contact the church office at 
info@valley church.ca or 604-980-0307. 
 

Send in your photos!  Please share some of your special 
moments with us by emailing us your favorite family photos to use 
in the bulletin. 

 
AN EVENING OF PRAYER – We will be joining together on Saturday, 
November 26th at 7 pm to pray together for our church and our community. 
 
Online donations at Valley Church are possible – You 
can give your offering online through PayPal.  Go to the 
bottom of our web page at www.valleychurch.ca and click 
on the PayPal button. 
 
Harvest Project is having another food drive to collect basic food items 
for the home for families in need.  Items needed are flour, sugar, salt, 
pepper, oil, vinegar, canned fruits, canned pastas, 1 lb. packs of coffee, small 
coups, peanut butter, jams and rice.  A box will be available in the foyer 
during November. 
 
Photos on front …Top left clockwise – Our Valley Church Youth Group 

ministered at the Carrall Street Mission last Tuesday; Follow us on 

INSTAGRAM at lynnvalleychurch or soultrek_youth; Marcos Rios with his 

“catch of the day”. 
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